Making Your
Opinions Heard

Managing the assets of the Christchurch City Council

I
All interested

people and
groups have the
opportunity to
contribute to
decisions which
will affect the
standard of
service provided
to Christchurch

residents.

to suit the overall requirements of the City, as
well as meeting the needs of ratepayers, requires

careful balancing of numerous priorities.

In undertaking an exercise such as this,
it would be possible to restrict the number of views
that are heard on each issue and take decisions
based on limited or no consultation. However, it is
important to the City Council that all interested
people and groups wishing to contribute are able
to do so.

Your views on the issues raised in this booklet should
play a significant part in reaching fair, sound and
equitably based decisions for the ongoing and future
management of Christchurch’s assets. Itisimportant
that you express these views to the Council.

Having read the booklet and where necessary
contacted the people named for further information,
you should have reached an understanding of the
decisions that have to be taken by the Council, and

decided for yourself what some of these decisions should be.

We want to know. Please fill in the submission form
opposite and return it — freepost — to the address provided. If
you wish to express your opinions in more detail than is possible
in this format, please write them down and send them to the

same address.

The future of your City is in
your hands. Please make
sure your views are heard.
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